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Business News

As we enter the new decade,
businesses can expect to see an
increased emphasis on business waste
and changes in the way this waste is
both handled and regulated.  A number
of drivers will fuel this change, such as
the landfill tax increase on 1 April,
bans on certain types of waste going to
landfill and increased pressure to
reduce carbon footprints. 

For many business managers and
owners, following and understanding
this rapidly changing picture is likely
to prove challenging – particularly in
the face of competing or conflicting
priorities.  

For this reason, Hills Waste
Solutions, Swindon’s leading waste
management company, is extending an
invitation to local businesses to attend
a complimentary breakfast event
entitled ‘Effective and Compliant
Waste Management’.

Aimed at all business types, the
event will provide guidance and
advice about waste regulations and
how to improve sustainability.  Topics
to be addressed include your
obligations as a producer of waste;
what to expect from your waste
management provider; how to get
value for money and what the future
holds for your waste. 

“This is a perfect opportunity for
businesses to come along and benefit
from expert advice regarding their
waste management issues,”

commented Julian Cope, commercial
manager for Hills.   “Following the
presentation there will be the
opportunity for one-to-one sessions
with our waste management and
recycling experts.”  

The event is being held at the
Swindon Marriott Hotel on
Wednesday 24th March from 8.30am
– 10.00am.  Please contact Clare
Brewer on 01793 714450 to book your
place or email cbrewer@hills-
group.co.uk.  Booking early is
recommended as spaces will be
limited. 

Answering your questions on
waste management
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